
 

 

 

 

September 29, 2020 

 

 

Greetings all, 

The 2019-2020 school year has passed. Let me hope that in spite of all the challenges, you 

have managed to stand strong and remain focus. Thanks for your support. The support of 

staff, parents, students, Ministry, and all stakeholders has kept us together. The road ahead is 

not any smoother as we continue to wrestle with COVID 19, the invisible enemy which 

seems to show up anywhere. I am confident, however that the Sovereign God whom we serve 

will continue to hover over us and keep us safe. 

 

School year 2020-2021 

As you must have heard the Ministry of Education has instructed school administrators to 

maintain school virtually—no face to face. Everything must be done online. Orientation 

therefore will be online just as we did with grade PTA meetings on our Zoom platform. So, 

for the week October 5—9, 2020 the following will obtain. 

 

Date Time Grade 

Monday, October 5 9:00am—11:00am 7 

 11:30am—1:00pm  8 

 

Tuesday, October 6 9:00am—11:00am 9 

 11:30am—1:00pm  10 

 

Wednesday, October 7 9:00am—11:00am 11 

 11:30am—1:00pm  13 

Zoom meeting details will be published by this Friday, October 2, 2020 

You will also be advised about the class you belong during the meeting 

 

• For grade 12—Pathways 1 and 2 this will be dealt with next week after students have 

settled their CSEC passes and secured the necessary documents. 

 

• These Orientation/Registration meetings will be led by the Grade Coordinators. The 

Guidance Counsellors will also be in attendance to explain the psychosocial 

assistance.  

 

• At these meetings you will be told about your online classes, your timetable and dress 

code, as well as other pertinent pieces of information. Please understand that our 

major means of communication is our website. Please go on it every day. 

 

The journey continues to be rough, but if we stay together we will make it.  

 

Stay safe, 

 

Lorna Bailey (Mrs.) 

(Principal) 


